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20TH September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 27th September 2024 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Haileybury Turnford will be participating in the annual Macmillan Coffee 
Morning on Friday 27th September, an event that raises vital funds for Macmillan Cancer Support, helping 
people affected by cancer across the UK. 
 
To make the event a success, we are asking students and their families to kindly donate cupcakes for the coffee 
morning. These donations will be sold during the event, with all proceeds going directly to Macmillan. Whether 
homemade or store-bought, your contribution will play an important part in supporting this wonderful cause. 
 
Donation Details 
 
Cupcakes – homemade or store-bought 
Drop-off location – the main dining hall 
Drop-off time – the morning of Friday 27th September 
 
We would also like to remind students to bring some change with them on Friday 27th September, so they can 
purchase cupcakes during the coffee morning. All proceeds from the sales will go directly to Macmillan Cancer 
Support, and every penny raised will help those facing cancer and their families. 
 
The Macmillan Coffee Morning provides an opportunity for our school community to come together in support 
of those affected by cancer. Every cupcake donated helps raise funds that will provide essential services such as 
specialist nurses and financial support for families in need. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Zancan 
Teacher of Social Sciences & Personal Development and Community Coordinator 
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